
  
           DATE: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 
 
TO:  The Honorable City Council President and Members of the Baltimore City Council  
 
Dear President Mosby and Members of the City Council, 
 
Baltimore City Recreation and Parks has reviewed City Council Resolution #21-0023R, FOR the purpose of 
inviting representatives from the Public Arts Commission, the Baltimore Development Corporation, the Parking 
Authority, the Planning Department, the Department of Public Works, the Department of Recreation and Parks, 
and the Department of Transportation, the Mayor’s Office, the Department of Finance, and the Baltimore Office 
of Promotion and the Arts to discuss the continued administration of the “1% for Art” program.  
 
The City of Baltimore has led the way in establishing the “1% for Art” law requiring the City to allocate 1% of all 
capital construction costs towards public artwork. This law now serves as a model for public arts programs across 
the country.  
 
Baltimore City Recreation Parks supports Resolution #21-0023R and will participate in the informational hearing. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Reginald Moore 
Executive Director 
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Baltimore City Department of Recreation & Parks 
3001 East Drive, Baltimore, Maryland 21217 

 
Subject: 

City Council Resolution # 21-0023R – Participation in 
the discussion for the continued administration for the 
“1% for Art” program. 

  


